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Thursday 21st September 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Cross Country Bakewell Juniors Thursday 28th September 2023 
 
All of the children will be taking part in the annual cross-country event on Thursday 28th 
September at Bakewell Junior School. The children will have an early dinner and we will 
leave school at 12.35 for a 1pm start. We will be hiring a coach to take us to and from 
Bakewell which will be funded through our sports premium money.  
 
Children will be back at school for approximately 3.30pm. Sometimes these events run 
over time which is beyond our control. Your continued patience with this is appreciated. 
The whole of  the school team will be attending this event so we won’t need any parent 
volunteers on this occasion. 
 
 They will need to have 

 Navy shorts & t-shirt 
 Warm hoodie (preferably Longstone) 
 Navy tracksuit bottoms 
 Running shoes and socks 
 A warm waterproof coat 

 
 

You will also need to pack a small labelled bag with a small snack, drink, spare socks, shoes 
and any medication they may need. Please log into Parent Pay to give consent for this 
event. 
        
Many thanks, 

 
Mrs. J. Reeves 
PE Co-ordinater 
 
 

         


